These CTD data were collected by Steve Romaine during the VECTOR cruise 2000-11 from 20 to 26 May 2000 using an internally recording Seabird SeaCat 19 (SN1294). There were some problems with the

download software, consequently Steve Romaine captured the hex dumps of the data in three files (200011A.CAP, 200011D.CAP and 200011E.CAP). Each of these capture files contain multiple casts.

I created a separate hex file (*.hex) for each cast by extracting the appropriate data record from the capture files and adding the SeaCat header along with consecutive number, station name and position information.  In total there were 23 CTD files created. The first 5 CTD cast taken during this cruise are missing.
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Note that in the header line giving the date and time (Pacific Standard) and sample range, the time is different (~5minutes) from that recorded in the cruise daily log. 

I used two different con files (COPRA.CON and 2127new.con). They yield different salinities (~0.02psu). COPRA.CON has no date and uses the old style coefficients. I suspect the 2127new.con is the newer calibration but this should be confirmed by comparing the coefficients with those on the calibration sheet from Seabird.
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